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Food in focus 
Your local update – Langley, August 2024 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Make like Marley – try 
Well-Fed Langley! 

 
Young Marley (pictured right) loves our Well-Fed 
meals – maybe you could get the taste for it too?! 
 
This little superstar has enjoyed Beef Massaman 
Curry and more exciting meals through our Well-Fed 
Langley programme which is really getting underway 
now, with families across the area benefitting from 
their marvellous meal boxes and more. 
 
So why not give it a try? The first four weeks are 
free, and the food is healthy and supports local food 
producers 
 
For more information about this Riverside 
Foundation Funded project, visit  
www.riverside.org.uk/lets-talk/well-fed-programme/ 
or speak to one of our friendly local team, 
  

   

http://www.riverside.org.uk/lets-talk/well-fed-programme/


 

GENERAL - EXTERNAL 

  

 

 

Skip-day success 
We had a fantastic response to our recent skip-day designed to help 
prevent fly-tipping and keep the estate looking clean and tidy. Thank 
you so much to everyone who came along. We’ll definitely be holding 
another event soon so, if you’re doing some DIY – or just have things 
you want to get rid of - stay tuned for news.  

Your local team – we’re here to help 
Got an issue you want to discuss with us? Come and meet the 
housing team.  

• 26 August - Burnside Community Centre, 1 pm until 3pm 
• 25 September - Burnside Community Centre, 1pm until 3pm 
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